



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

Dear Parents / Carers, 22nd June 2022

Year 6 Visit to PGL Caythorpe – 14-16th September 2022

In preparation for the Y6 residential to PGL in September, we are holding an information session on Tuesday 12th July, at 3.30pm. During the session, you will learn more about PGL, the activities and the specific details about the trip.

The final balance needs to be paid on **Parentpay** by 8th July if not already done so, to ensure your child can attend the trip. Please speak to the school office if you require any information regarding outstanding balances or payments.

If you would like to find out more about the trip prior to this meeting, you can access further information here: Caythorpe Court Adventure Centre, Lincolnshire - Primary School Trips (pgl.co.uk)

We look forward to seeing you in the meeting.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 6 Team

